
 

We’d like to personally invite you to join the 
Sacred Heart Christmas Bazaar Committee. This 

annual event is sure to become among your 
child’s fondest Sacred Heart memories!  It’s a 

great opportunity for you to spend some time with 
other parents and be part of the magical 

transformation of our gym into a Christmas 
Wonderland! We welcome whatever time and 

talent you can give. 
 
 
 

 
Please join us for our first organizational meeting   
                    

Please RSVP to  
bgasperack@sacredheartreading.org 

       If you are unable to attend this  
     meeting but still wish to be a part of  
      this grand tradition, feel free to  
    contact us. Hope to see you there! 

 

    SHHS Bazaar Committee 
 
 

 
                    


